
Subject: Important Notice: Changes Coming to Our Online Store 
 
Dear Valued Clients, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to inform you of some upcoming changes 
to our online store. On [date], we will be changing to a new online store provider, oFering 
several updates to improve your shopping experience and better serve your needs. We 
believe that these updates will enhance your overall experience and make it easier for you 
to find and purchase the products you love. 
 
We appreciate your continued support and understanding during this transition period. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. Likewise, if 
you have diFiculty locating our new store, please know that it will be linked on our website, 
or you can give us a call, and we can direct you to it over the phone. Thank you for 
purchasing your pet’s parasiticides, medication and more from us, and we look forward to 
providing you with an even better online shopping experience in the future. 
 
Warm regards, 
Hospital Name 


